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Docket No. UM 2178 
Natural Gas Fact Finding 
 
Update on Fact Finding Report 
Staff is committed to incorporating the feedback received on the NGFF report. However more time will 
be needed to finalize it. Staff will not be providing a Final Report by August 12, but expects to complete 
it this year and will provide more information on the final report’s timeline in September.    
 
The overwhelming sentiment from both the written and verbal feedback was to prioritize near-term 
actions related to CPP compliance and risk mitigation. Continued work to complete the report will not 
prevent Staff from raising CPP compliance and risk mitigation-related issues in ongoing planning 
dockets, ratemaking dockets, and program-related activities, nor will it prevent the Commission from 
seeking analysis of new issues or initiating new proceedings. Staff will continue to notify stakeholders of 
gas docket activities and deadlines.  

 

Staff Contacts 
If you would like to join the service list for UM 2178 to engage in this docket, please email 
puc.hearings@puc.oregon.gov  

If you have questions or comments please contact Kim Herb, kim.herb@puc.oregon.gov (503) 

428-3057, or JP Batmale, JP.Batmale@puc.oregon.gov (503) 551-9926. 
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